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March 26, 2024

To: Whom It May Concern

Re: Request to change the name of Eastman Crossing/Eastman Avenue SE to Jim Baca Avenue SE

The City of Albuquerque Planning Department has received a request to change the name of Eastman Crossing/Eastman Avenue SE to Jim Baca Avenue SE in recognition of Mr. Jim Baca’s services to the City of Albuquerque.  As required by Section 6-5-1-4 (A) (2) of the Albuquerque New Mexico Code of Ordinances, Notice is hereby given to property owners, adjacent property owners, interested City Departments, and other agencies including private utilities and the U.S. Postal Service. 

Comments must be received within 30 days of this notice. The final decision maker on the street name change will be the City Council.  The hearing date will be set sometime after April 29, 2024.

Please send your comments regarding this request no later than April 29, 2024.  Your comments can be sent to the City Engineer in writing to the following address:

Shahab Biazar, P.E., City Engineer
Development Review Services (DRS)
Planning Department
600 2nd Street NW, Suite 201
Albuquerque, NM 87102

You may also e-mail your comments to tdevargas@cabq.gov.  If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact Tanya De Vargas at (505) 924-3979.


Sincerely, 
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Shahab Biazar, P.E.
City Engineer
Development Review Services (DRS)
Planning Department

Attached: 	Proposed Council Resolution
		Eastman Crossing Exhibit

Cc: Alan Varela, Director, Planning Department
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